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| have read about the proposed expansion of Lutsen. | am writing to express my grave concern.

The expansion proposal calls for the elimination of large tracts of forest containing trees important and essential
to the Ojibwe people. This is is violation of the terms of the 1854 treaty.

As everyone should well know, treaties are the highest law of the land.

HONOR THE TREATY. SAVE THE TREES.



